
We would like to update you about how AT&T is 
working to upgrade home phone service for our 
California customers who use traditional copper-based 
landlines. We want you to hear it from us—no customer 
is being left without service. We are not canceling home 
phone service in California.

Our customers will not lose access to phone 
service in their home.

We would like to hear your thoughts, and answer  
any questions you may have as it relates to keeping 
you connected.

Agoura Hills Community Room 
30001 Ladyface Court
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Thursday, April 25 
5:00 – 7:00 p.m.

Please Join Us
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Questions? visit our blog: attconnects.com/ModernizeCA

This event is not sponsored by the City of Agoura Hills.

RSVP: attconnects.com/AgouraHills

https://www.attconnects.com/its-time-to-modernize-californias-communications-network/
https://www.attconnects.com/agourahills



